
 

• Lakeview Elementary  
Weekly News Continued 
May 1st, 2020 

 
Dear Families and Students: 
 
A slightly different weekly news with one update and a fun community challenge. 
 
Update: As our continuation of learning is up and running and our daily routines established, we have now been 
able to look at some of the other important details.  I appreciate the fact that as a community you have been very 
supportive and have given us time to thoughtfully look at concerns beyond the classroom and one of our big 
focusses has been the safe return of student’s personal belongings.  We know the students want or need pencil 
cases, supplies or a favorite pair of runners left in the classroom. A special email will come out early next week 
outlining our plan to safely return student materials if you require them at this time. 
 
Our Community Challenge:
 
Lakeview Elementary Has HEART.    
 
Please read our challenge which we 
encourage our students, families and 
staff to participate in.  Many rocks are 
already hidden in our community to 
raise spirits and connections.  Look for 
names on these but please do not 
touch – remember social distancing 
rules and lets also keep it for everyone 
to enjoy. 
 
Have a great weekend 
 
Brad Winterlik 
Principal Lakeview Elementary 
 
 
Challenge to our students: 
Who can find the rocks I created?  Give 
me and email at: 
brad.winterlik@burnabschools.ca with 
a picture capturing my rock or a 
description of where you found one or 
both of them.  
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